
STAFF REPORT 
BROOKINGS HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

March 10, 2020 
 

o  Winter & Company has submitted a draft outline of the existing conditions report.  The 
outline has been attached for your use.   

 
o It appears 420/422 Main Avenue is out of compliance with the approved 11.1 plans.  

Staff will be working to resolve the issue.    
 

o Please let staff know if you are interested in attending the NAPC Forum in Tacoma, WA 
July 22-26, 2020.   The training budget is limited but additional training funds will be 
requested in the grant application.   

 
o Please submit your volunteer tracking forms to staff monthly as it is needed for the 

grant match.  All documentation for this grant cycle needs to be submitted to SHPO by 
May 31, 2020.   

 

 


